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17/08/2021  11:05:212021/2777/P OBJ Andrew Hirsch I live at 64 Parliament Hill, it is a semi-detached property, we are attached physically to 62 PH so any work 

done at 62 PH will have a significant affect on me and my family.

I am most concerned and formally object to the building of an exterior balcony and exterior staircase. Both the 

exterior balcony and exterior staircase will literally be inches from my house, it will be next to my son's 

bedroom and will overlook our terrace which will be very invasive and create a loss of privacy. 

The external staircase and external balcony will create significant noise and will be seen from the street in a 

conservation area.

In addition to the above a screen is proposed which will block out light to our house, and will again be inches 

from our property. I object to this.

I am also concerned about the proposed garden building, currently there is a garage there with no windows so 

we are not overlooked 

Lastly, I am concerned about the extensive basement works which may affect our adjoining property and party 

wall, and risk potential flooding which has been a problem in the past.

16/08/2021  12:05:242021/2777/P OBJ JANE 

O'ROURKE

The proposals will be negatively impactful on my home.

I am objecting on the following grounds:

1. Negative visual impact from proposed substantial balcony spanning almost entire width of building

2. Substantial loss of sunlight from proposed balcony screen

3. Noise pollution. It is proposed balcony would be built close to adjoining bedrooms

4. Light pollution

5. Impact of the extensive building works on our peaceful enjoyment

6. This is a conservation area - proposed balcony will be very visible from the road

7. Loss of privacy - it is proposed the balcony will be up against our boundary and directly overlooking our 

terrace and garden

8. Overlooking from proposed garden building to our rear elevation and garden

9. Extensive basement works will negatively affect our adjoining property foundations and party wall.  There is 

considerable risk of flood as a tributary to the River Feet runs under 62/64 Parliament Hill and down Tanza 

road.
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